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24th September 2023 

  

To Parents of students from KG1 to Grade 12 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

School will remain closed on Thursday, the 28th of September 2023 on account of 

the Holy Prophet’s birthday.  

  

The school office and the library will also remain closed on the 28th of September 

2023. 

  

  

With best wishes 

  

  

  

  

Principal 
 


